
 

19.02.2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As you may know, at the halfway point of the academic year we send out written reports for the 
children at our school. 
 
However, due to Mrs Pearce just returning to work we are postponing the year 1 reports to the 
summer term. You will therefore receive your child’s written report in the second half of the summer 
term.  
 
We do believe that it is essential to keep you well-informed about your child's progress and 
development. So, instead of the written report this half term, we will be offering a meeting with your 
child's class teacher. These meetings will provide you with an opportunity to discuss your child's 
progress, development, and any other concerns or questions you may have.  
 
The meetings will be scheduled during the week beginning 4th March. To ensure that you can book an 
appointment that is suitable for you, Mrs Pearce will be putting up a timetable on School Spider. This 
online platform will allow you to choose a time slot that works best for you. You will get a notification 
when the appointment slots are available for booking.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. As always, we want to work with you 
to make sure there is strong relationships between home and school, which supports the very best 
outcomes for your child. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
  
Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  
 


